
 

 
 
 

 
Have your say in your 
Enterprise Agreement 

 
Dear Member, 
 
The HSU have received notification from your employer to start bargaining for a new 
Enterprise Agreement (EA).   
  
To priorities the issues most important to HSU Members we need to hear from you. Have 
your say in the HSU Bargaining Survey now by going to 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Private_Health_2018  and take a few minutes to let us 
know what’s important to you. Please complete the survey by 7 September 2018. 
 
Your wages and conditions are protected in your Enterprise Agreement, so it’s important 
that we get a good outcome. 
 
We will be starting negotiations with management shortly. To get the best outcome, we 
need everyone to be active and united. If you would like to be part of the bargaining team, 
please contact Private Divisional Manager Jodie Cowdrey via jodie.cowdrey@hsu.asn.au 
for more information. 
 
HSU Organiser and HSU Members involvement  
 
Your HSU organiser will be visiting your workplace shortly and convening a meeting to 
discuss with Members. 
 
Please distribute this newsletter to your work colleagues for their information and 
comments and encourage them to attend the meeting.  
 
Not a member of the HSU? Now is time to join and have your say! You can join online at 
www.hsu.asn.au/join or call 1300 HSU NSW and join over the phone.  
 
A union’s effectiveness and negotiation power depend upon the strength and density of 
its membership base. Join your work colleagues today by becoming a member of the 
Health Services Union and help us continue to protect and improve your working life. 
 
In unity, 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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